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7. All new approved programs should be granted provisional status before final approval is 
given. This allows a program to be evaluated through actual participation. 

 
 
PROPOSAL REVIEW 
 

1. New proposals are reviewed and endorsed by an academic department/program and the 
Office of Off-Campus Programs & Exchanges. Proposals are then reviewed by ACOP 
and reported to CEPP. 

2. Responsibility for vetting the academic integrity of the approved program rests with the 
department/program. OCSE will support this effort by documenting the program’s 
academic integrity and will serve as the liaison between the program provider and the 
department/program. 

3. Responsibility for investigating and documenting the administrative integrity of the 
approved program rests with OCSE.  

4. Proposals should outline specific curriculum matches that would allow students to satisfy 
major/minor requirements.  

5. Proposals submitted to ACOP should include a completed “Approved Program Approval 
Form” and signatures from the department chair/program director and the director of 
OCSE. 

6. Programs that have been approved through student petition and are now being 
considered for addition to the standard Approved Programs list, do not have to go 
through the full vetting process. Since the sponsoring department has approved the 
program previously (for the petitioning student), ACOP simply needs an email from the 
chair/program director indicating s/he wants to add the program to the standard AP list. 
OCSE will complete the “Approved Program Approval Form” using the information 
provided on the student petition. OCSE will check to be sure there have been no major 
changes to the program since the student petitioned; OCSE will update the information 
on the form as needed. The completed form and the chair/director email will be submitted 
to ACOP for final review. 

7. Programs that are already on the standard AP list for one or more departments can be 
added to a new departmental list without additional ACOP review. The chair/director of 
the discipline adding the program needs to provide an email approving the addition. This 
program addition will be reported to ACOP without additional review by the committee. 

 


